
‘Ko te ako te maneatanga’
‘Hooked on Learning’

Newsletter Term 2, Week 5
HOOKED ON LEARNING  

NO PARKING IN THE SCHOOL BUS BAY

We have had students put at risk due to cars 
parking in the bus bay and the buses having to 
park encroaching on our crossing area.

We are trying to acquire signage to help remind 
everyone that it is not a car park.  In fact you 
can get fined for parking in the bus bay. 

FIELD UPDATE
With a short term closure of our field, we are seeing a much lusher and greener field. 
The undersowing and new grass is starting to take off.  The field is open again and 
when the weather dries up students will be allowed back on it at break times. 

In a very very busy week, it was great 
to see a group of students head up to 
the Greening Taupo Planting Day at 
Crown Park.   Thank to the families that 
took time out to take students up to 
participate. 
We are excited to let you know that 
today marked the first day of Greening 
Projects in our School.  Over the next 
few weeks leading up to Matariki we 
have a bunch of "greening projects" 
planned around the school and in the 
classrooms.  Some of these are 
learning based in the classroom, others 
will be physical development of spaces 
and gardens etc.
We did a big supply shop today and 
some classes have already got stuck 
in.
Watch out for invites to come and share 
your expertise and assist the students 
with their planned projects.  

This week we have had Life education trust in all 
week,  working with our Junior School.  The kids 
always get super excited to see Harold and take part 
in the fun learning activities in the truck!!

Our seniors have been at swimming lessons each 
day and this continues next week! Don’t forget your 
togs!  The pool staff and bus drivers have 
commended  the behaviour and attitude of our 
groups! Well done and keep it up!

School Raffle Fundraiser Coming 
in the next couple of weeks.  

Watch this space.
If you do not wish for your child to 
bring raffle tickets home to sell, 
please email the office and let us 
know. 



Lunch Online

Please note:  Wabi Sabi sushi have advised that they 
are taking a break for the rest of the term and will start 
back next term (Term 3). 

Wednesdays - Pita Pit
Thursdays - Pita Pit or Suncourt Indian
Fridays - Pita Pit

To order lunch for your child please go to 
lunchonline.co.nz 

Here is a collage of some of our 
awesome planting projects 
happening in the school today.  
While it wasn’t dress up day for 
all, Room 14 and 15 managed to 
find a sea of green in their magic 
cupboards.  



Diary Dates 

Weeks 4-6 Life Education (Health Caravan Visits TPS)

Week 5 30 May-3 June Swimming starts rooms 15, 16, 17, 18, 19, 20 and 21 

Week 6 Monday School Closed Queen's Birthday

Week 6 7-10 June Swimming rooms 15, 16, 17, 18, 19, 20 and 21 Continues

Week 6 9/10 June Cycle Skills Room 21 

Week 7 13 June Cycle Skills Room 19/20 (Catch up group)

Week 7 14 June Rippa Rugby Tasters Y5/6

Week 8 22 June Interschool Swimming Sports

Week 8 Friday
24 June School Closed Matariki 

Week 9 28 June Rippa Training (Seniors)

Week 9 29 June Orienteering Training Day (Seniors)

Week 10 6 July Orienteering Kiwi Sport Y5/6

Week 10 8 July Mid Year Reports Come Home
Last Day of the Term

Week 2 1 August Teacher Only Day - Whanau Hui / Parent Interviews

See what's 
happening 
at Kelly 

Club next 
week



Sponsor an Advert

ALL proceeds subsidise transport so that all students at 
Taupo Primary School can access swimming lessons.

Email the office to book your space 
(office@taupoprimary.school.nz) 

A huge thank you to our sponsors who are supporting 
safer swimmers at Taupo Primary School


